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Comments: Dear Sir

 

I have been a long time friend of Points North Heliskiing in Cordova, Alaska.

 

My  history with this business goes back too their launch in 1999 and over the years I have been fortunate to visit

and fly with them for more than 15 years.

 

From the get go, Kevin Quinn and his PNH team recognized not only how special the Chugachs mountains were,

but more importantly they came to town with a deep respect for the local community.   Guided by a number of

long terms locals (3rd generation town elders) who welcomed them into their homes they have always run their

operation with a sensitivity to the folks who call Cordova home.  Over the years, this has been reflected in

numerous ways including honoring a no fly zone over the town as well as well be on call as first responders

...whatever the emergency !    

 

For me as an an annual visitor, I developed long term friendships with many of the local people and their

businesses.  The appreciation and love that they have for their town and natural surroundings has always been

obvious and I have been blessed with many wonderful experiences guided by these wonderful folks.

 

With all that said, I can unconditionally support Points North Heli for their efforts to expand their permit so that

they can continue to share this amazing experience with other respectful / sensitive adventurers.

I make this recommendation knowing that they will continue to foster their very special bond with the local

community.

 

ThankYou 

 

 

Keoki Flagg


